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Date:
May 24, 2012
To:
Administrators

From:
Ellen Lyon


Accounts Payable Supervisor

Subject:
Administrative Travel Procedure AP 3152

This is a reminder regarding Administrative Travel Procedure AP 3152.  This is important, especially near year-end, because it impacts anyone who requests an employee expense reimbursement. 

Claims for reimbursement are to be submitted within 90 calendar days following the trip. Claims for expenses incurred in the months of April, May, or June must be submitted by July 15. Please note that claims from a prior fiscal year will not be paid.
You can read the full text of Administrative Travel Procedure AP 3152 on the web at http://business.fhda.edu/accounting/stories/storyReader$28.  This policy is strictly enforced.  Expense reimbursement requests received after July 15, 2012 for fiscal year 2011/2012 expenses will not be processed.

Please pass this information along to your faculty and staff.  

If you have any questions regarding the travel procedure, please give me a call at (650) 949-6253, or you can reach me by e-mail at lyonellen@fhda.edu.

